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Welcome to the June edition of Covenant Bank’s monthly 
newsletter. While the pandemic goes on, so do our plans to merge 

forces with C&N. That’s why it’s important to stay connected by 
sharing stories about what’s happening around the bank and the 

things you have to look forward to in the months ahead.

For the past few years, 
Covenant Bank has been 
a proud supporter of the 
Washington Crossing Council, 
Boy Scouts of America. The 
BSA’s mission is to prepare 
young people to make 
ethical and moral choices 

over their lifetimes by instilling the values of the 
Scout Oath and Scout Law. Washington Crossing 
Council Scouts are actively engaged in our local 
community and the surrounding areas.  Last year 
the Washington Crossing Council Scouts and 
volunteers contributed over 50,000 community 
service hours to our local communities.  During the 
Covid-19 Pandemic,  Covenant Bank was able to 
assist the Washington Crossing Council secure 
funding through the Paycheck Protection Program 
during the state mandated closures. 

Covenant Bank’s President & Chief Operating Officer, 
Blair Rush has served on the  Board  of Directors for 
the Washington  Crossing Council, BSA  for over 15 
years and currently serves as  President (Chairman).  
Covenant Bank’s Board of Directors,  Greg Grim,   
Rob Loughery  and Lou Quattrocchi,  have actively 
participated in supporting the Washington Crossing 
Council. This year Covenant Bank will continue to be 
a major sponsor of the Washington Crossing Council.  
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FAQ’s
During this transition, we are committed to keeping the lines of communication open and making any 
changes as seamless as possible for you. In this section, we address some of the most common 
questions we’ve heard from our customers. Many more questions will be answered over the next several 
months as we work to bring together these two teams.

Q: When will I receive more details about how 
this merger will affect me, my accounts, and 
online banking? 
A: Expect to receive a C&N Welcome Book in 
July 2020. This comprehensive book will contain 
detailed information about what you can expect 
and answers to most commonly asked questions. 

Q: Can I continue to use my current Covenant 
debit card?
A: You can continue to use your Covenant Bank 
card and existing PIN until further notice. You 
will receive a new C&N card to replace your 
Covenant Bank card later this year.

Q: How should I manage my checks if I am 
running low or if I will have left over checks 
after conversion? 
A. The good news is that your account numbers 
will remain the same and therefore you will be 
able to continue using your current checks. If 
you need to order checks now, go ahead and 
do so.  Even after conversion, Covenant checks 
with our routing number will still be valid. Our 
routing number will automatically convert to C&N 
after conversion and your checks will process as 
normal with no disruption to you.

Looking Forward to C&N:

Giving Back, 
Giving Togehter

C&N’s Giving Back, Giving Together community fundraising 
program (GBGT) was formed in 2015 with the idea that by 
focusing on a particular cause, C&N can make positive and 
lasting impact on its communities. Each year, employees of 
C&N and the community vote on a cause to support, and 
they partner with organizations in their communities. Every 
dollar raised stays local. GBGT is an employee-driven effort, 
meaning those you will work with on a daily basis are the ones 
who organize the fundraisers, volunteer in their communities 
and raise awareness for the cause. 
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This year, C&N voted to “Fight Hunger.” Due to 
COVID-19, support for our local food banks is 
needed more than ever. As a member of your 
community, C&N will put its best foot forward to 
help those who may not know where their next 
meal is coming from. Learn how you can join 
C&N in their mission to fight hunger at
www.cnbankpa.com/gbgt.


